
December 16, 2020


Dear Patient,

Thank you for being a part of our Tucker Vision Center family. When we opened our 
doors in 1985, our goal was to be the total vision care destination for your entire 
family. You’ve trusted us with your eye health and we’ve strived to deliver friendly 
and knowledgeable service.


That’s why we’re excited to announce that Tucker Vision Center is merging 
with True Eye Experts, a Florida-based optometric practice that prides itself 
on exceptional doctors, personalized customer service and cutting-edge 
technology. Their team takes the time to listen to your concerns, accurately 
diagnose your vision challenges, and build an eye care plan with your day-to-day 
needs in mind.


I will continue to serve as your optometrist under the True Eye Experts name and 
our team will continue to provide the expert care you’ve experienced. Our office 
location will remain the same, at 88 Pine Island Rd in North Fort Myers and all 
scheduled appointments are still booked for the new year.


In 2021, you’ll begin to see the new name in use throughout the office and online. 
We will now be accepting all major vision plans and most health insurance plans, 
including VSP. We plan to launch hundreds of new frames in 2021, which are all 
backed by a 100% satisfaction guarantee. 


Thank you for your support over the years. We are excited to see the best parts of 
Tucker Vision Center combine with our new partner True Eye Experts to bring you 
the very best vision care. 


Call us at 239-656-1778 with questions or to schedule your 2021 appointment now.


	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 Sincerely yours,


	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 Dr. Terry L. Tucker, OD

	 	 	 	 Tucker Vision Center


(239) 656-1778


88 Pine Island Rd.

Suite 3

North Ft. Myers, FL 33903





